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From: Defending Democracy Unit
Sent: Tuesday, 13 August 2024 7:39 AM
To:
Cc: Defending Democracy Unit; Matthew Haigh;  

Subject: Request for a meeting with the AEC’s Deputy Electoral Commissioner in Singapore 
in September [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Good morning , 
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
The AEC’s Deputy Electoral Commissioner, Jeff Pope, and Assistant Commissioner of the Electoral Integrity and 
Media Branch, MaƩ Haigh, will be in Singapore for a conference from Tuesday, 24 September to Thursday, 26 
September. 
 
Mr Pope would like to arrange a meeƟng with you on one of those days to discuss what X may have learned from 
global elecƟons this year, in preparaƟon for the (yet to be announced) next Australian federal elecƟon. Although 
both he and Mr Haigh will be at the conference for the three days, he will prioriƟse a meeƟng with you on one of 
these days based on your availability. 
 
I would be grateful therefore if you could advise if this works for you and what Ɵme would suit. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

| Assistant Director  
Defending Democracy Unit | Electoral Integrity and Media Branch 
Australian Electoral Commission 
Phone:  | DDU Group Line:  | Protected email:   
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